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Mr Aly Anthony 
Chief Executive Officer 
Water Corporation of Anguilla 
Anguilla 
West Indies 

 

Reference: RH/NG 

Date: 11 February 2021 

Dear Mr Anthony 

Water Corporation of Anguilla – Audit of accounts 2009-2017 
As required by Section 59(6) and (7) of the Financial Administration and Audit Act, 
(RSA C27, revised as at December 2010), I attach copies of the Water Corporation 
of Anguilla’s financial statements for the 2009-2017 financial years, together with my 
certificate and report thereon. 
I am sending a copy of my certificate and report to Mr Haydn Hughes (Minister for 
Infrastructure, Communications, Utilities, Housing and Tourism) who, in accordance 
with Section 59(8) of the Financial Administration and Audit Act 2010 is required to 
lay them before the House of Assembly.  
I am also sending copies of this letter and the certified accounts to Ms Kathleen 
Rogers (Permanent Secretary, Finance), Mr Kennedy Hodge (Chair of the Water 
Corporation of Anguilla) and Mr Claudel Romney (BDO) for information. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Richard Harries 
Chief Auditor of Anguilla 

24 Cathedral Road / 24 Heol y Gadeirlan 
Cardiff / Caerdydd 

CF11 9LJ 
Tel / Ffôn: 029 2032 0500 

Fax / Ffacs: 029 2032 0600 
Textphone / Ffôn testun: 029 2032 0660 

info@audit.wales / post@archwilio.cymru 
www.audit.wales / www.archwilio.cymru 

mailto:info@audit.wales
http://www.audit.wales/
http://www.archwilio.cymru/

	Water Corporation of Anguilla – Audit of accounts 2009-2017

